
Kautz, Paul, EMNRD

From:

Sent:

To:

Subject:

Kautz, Paul, EMNRD

Wednesday, March 15, 2017 11:38 AM

'ben@sosconsulting.us'

RE: APD

After it's scanned into the well file I will Cancel the APD.

Paul Kautz

Hobbs District Geologist 

Energy Minerals Natural Resources Dept. 

Oil Conservation Division 

1625 N. French Dr.

Hobbs, NM 88240 

575-393-6161 ext. 104

From: ben@sosconsulting.us [mailto:ben@sosconsulting.us]

Sent: Wednesday, March 15, 2017 11:33 AM 

To: Kautz, Paul, EMNRD <paul.kautz@state.nm.us>

Subject: RE: APD

Thanks Paul. Unfortunately, we just found out they're going to have to move a couple of sections to the east...

Please cancel this APD.

Thanks,
Ben

FOIhW C«n*.TXn41i Visit us on the web at www.sosconsultinQ.us!

This electronic message and all attachments are confidential, and are intended only for the use of the individual to whom it is addressed, information may also be legally privileged. This transmission is sent in trust for the sole purpose of 

delivery to the intended recipient. If you have received this transmission in error, you are hereby notified that any use, dissemination, distribution or reproduction of this transmission is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful If you are not the 
intended recipient, you must delete this message and any copy of it (in any form) without disclosing it. If this message has been sent to you In error, please notify the sender by replying to this transmission, or by calling SOS Consulting, LLC. 
903-488-9850 Unless expressly stated in this e-mail, nothing in this message should be construed as a digital or electronic signature. Thank you for your cooperation

---------- Original Message..............
Subject: APD
From: "Kautz, Paul, EMNRD" <paul.kautz@state.nm.us>
Date: 3/15/17 12:28 pm
To: "Ben Stone" <ben@sosconsulting.us>

l



Dinwiddie APD has been appoved.

Paul Kautz

Hobbs District Geologist 

Energy Minerals Natural Resources Dept. 

Oil Conservation Division 

1625 N. French Dr.

? IHobbs, NM 88240

575-393-6161 ext. 104


